
 

 

 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 27th March 

Year 5 Tiny Forest Project 

Tuesday 1st April 

Lower Phase PTA Disco 

Thursday 3rd April 

Upper Phase PTA Disco 

Thursday 3rd April 

National Child Measurement 
Programme (Year 6) 

Friday 4th April 

Class 13 Assembly 

Thursday 10th April 

Year 1 Come & Share Event   
2pm - 3.30pm 

Thursday 10th April 

Project Gambia Bake Sale 

Friday 11th April 

Class 16 Assembly  

Friday 11th April 

Last day of term 

Monday 28th April 

Back to school 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2 Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 5 WOW Day 

Wednesday 7th May 

Year 2, 4, 5 & 6 RSE Parent 
Drop-in 3.30pm - 4.15pm 

Monday 12th May 

Year 6 SATS week begins 
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    SOAR Superstars 

C6 Aayva 

C7 Melody 

C8 Ayana 

C9 Kyanna 

C10 Aysun 

C11 Ivy 

C12 Inaaya 

C13 Macy 

C14 Araanya & Maria 

Exciting learning from this week 

 

Reminders 

 Evidence must be provided for all appointments during school hours. This can be in the form 
of a letter,  GP stamp on a compliment slip, an appointment card or SMS message. This will 
need to be presented at the main school office, or a copy emailed to the attendance team at:                                                                    

attendance@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk before or after your child’s appointment.                                
Please schedule appointments out of school hours whenever possible. 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week, we have been learning about neurodiversity, as it is Neurodiversity          
Celebration Week. Children have engaged in lessons and an assembly by Mrs         
Shepherd on challenging stereotypes and misconceptions about neurodevelopmental 
conditions and learning disabilities. At Manor Park, we celebrate different minds and 
the skills and talents that neurodiversity can bring with it. We believe in empowering 
all our  pupils so learning about our differences and the strengths that these can offer 
our school community is really important to us.  

Earth Watch Tiny Forest Project have invited some of our pupils to plant trees in the 
local area. Year 5 have been chosen to join in with this important project and will be 
joining Earth Watch next Thursday. We are very happy at Manor Park to support this 
initiative in improving our environment.  

Thank you to Class 20 today for their assembly on Space. The children have really    
enjoyed their creative curriculum topic this term and it was lovely for them to share 
their learning with so many parents, who joined us today.  

Junior PCSOs will be out on duty next week, supported by our local PCSOs. They will 
join forces in ensuring our roads and pathways outside Manor Park are safe and that 
people are following the rules, where parking is concerned. We are aware that many 
parents are concerned about some members of our school community, who park      
irresponsibly and create a hazard for others. We are working closely with the police 
on this currently and would very much value your support in reporting incidents to 
the police via Operation Snap, which we will also be doing as a school. Here is the link: 
https://www.westmidlands.police.uk/police-forces/west-midlands-police/areas/
campaigns/campaigns/operation-snap/ It does require a photo or video evidence 
submitted within ten days of the incident and offenders will be issued with warnings 
and fines, which could then lead to losing their driving licences. Thank you. 

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 
On Tuesday, Year 2 learnt 

about Amelia Earhart and her 
famous solo trip across the 

Atlantic. The children           
conducted eyewitness          

interviews around what they 
saw when she landed on a 
farm in Northern Ireland.  

 

Last week, we were so impressed  
by the number of entries for our 

science week competition! All of the 
projects were of such a high     

standard and we are very proud to 
have so many hard workers at   

Manor Park. Well done to our super 
scientists who were awarded their 

prizes in assembly last week.  

 

Year 3 had a visit from the police this week. We learnt        
all about their roles and their uniform and equipment!  

https://www.westmidlands.police.uk/police-forces/west-midlands-police/areas/campaigns/campaigns/operation-snap/
https://www.westmidlands.police.uk/police-forces/west-midlands-police/areas/campaigns/campaigns/operation-snap/

